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Dear Planning Inspectorate,
Re. A303 Stonehenge
I am writing to ask you to seek a re-examination of Development Consent Order.

It would be a terrible tragedy to allow obliteration of parts of an extraordinarily
rich, extensive and profound landscape that is at least 5,000 years old in order to
build an alien, intrusive unyielding highway to suit the temporary demands of the
motor car age which will be short-lived in the context of Stonehenge. In a few
decades time, people will be travelling and living differently. A sound objective to
approaching the WHS is to do-minimum and not to leave a permanent mark.

The Secretary of State should seek to manage traffic demand on the network
overall, to facilitate alternatives to travel by car and to create space for the many
changes to transport, economy and society which will occur.

Yours faithfully, Denise Carlo





